
 
To Whom It may Concern: 
  
Mr. Robert Burrus was brought in on an interim basis to the AlUla Infrastructure Program of 
SAR 42B to design a risk management strategy, structure, and mitigation measures on behalf 
of the client RCU, the Program Management Office and each individual project. 
  
Mr. Burrus interrogated the client staff, the program management, and each project lead in 
order to provide a comprehensive assessment. 
  
Mr. Burrus’s efforts were expeditious, professionally presented at each level, and has been 
successfully turned over to a full-time risk manager and risk staff to utilize going forward. 
  
As risk management is under Program Controls remit and responsibility I enjoyed and 
appreciated his insights as did the entire client and program staff. 
  
Mr. Burrus’s experience and extensive knowledge would certainly be utilized in future needs.  
  
Very kind regards,   
  
  
Timothy Ealey 
Director Program Controls 
+966 53 714 4184 
Timothy.Ealey@egis-group.com 
Kingdom of Saudia Arabia 
  
  
 


